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OFFICIAL 

 
Mount Evelyn Water 
Treatment Plant 
 
To continue our vital work in safeguarding Melbourne’s water supply, Melbourne Water has 
commenced works to construct a new back-up water treatment plant in Mount Evelyn. The new 
treatment plant, built within the Tramway Track Pipe Reserve, will prepare us for the future and 
provide greater water security for today, tomorrow and generations to come. 
 

 
 
Project update 
 
Tree removal works, in preparation for AusNet’s power-line relocation, are now complete. We 
thank the community for their patience during this time. 
 
Between now and the end of the year, the project team will be carrying out works to locate 
underground services in the area. A non-destructive digging (NDD) truck and a small team will be 
on site to carry out the works between 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday. Some noise can be 
expected from the activity. Fencing of the work site will also occur during December. 
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Site establishment – from 6 January 2025 
 
A site compound will be established on the corner of Warrawee Road and Tramway Road in mid-
January 2025. This will include the installation of office site sheds and staff amenities, a car 
parking area for construction vehicles and storage areas for materials.  
 
Site establishment works will include: 

• installing access tracks and haul roads up the hill towards the pipe track clearing 
• establishment of driveway from Tramway Road to gain access to the site 
• some earthworks to clear a level area for the amenities  
• fencing off the area for safety.  

 
Residents can expect large construction machinery on site including excavators and earth rollers 
as well as trucks removing soil from site.  
 
 
End of year project shutdown 
 
The project site will close for the end of year break from Friday 20 December 2024 and return to 
work on Monday 6 January 2025. During the break team members will access the project work 
areas to undertake maintenance and safety checks as required. The project community phone 
number will not be attended during this period. If you notice non-project activity in the area, please 
contact the local police station.   
 
We would like to wish you a happy and safe holiday period. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


